
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
Matthew 5:16

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 14
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope everyone has enjoyed  both the Christmas break and 

binging in the new year. It has been wonderful hearing about 

family gatherings, days out and memories made from the 

children.

As we enter the new year you might be thinking about ways of 

becoming more involved with school life. We are seeking 

reading volunteers to listen to our young learners. Perhaps you 

are able to volunteer a n hour or two supporting the children? 

We are also wanting to welcome parents and carers back into 

our weekly celebration worship on a Friday. We would like to 

offer refreshments to parents and carers before worship but need 

a team of volunteers who are happy to help run this for us. 

Please speak to myself or Mrs Johnson if you think you might be 

able to help. 

You will have seen on Class Dojo that PE days have been moved 

to Friday for the majority of children. This is due to extending 

our provision from Sports Plus Coaches. I am delighted to say 

that Alice Webb will be working with us for a full day each 

Friday. She will be running an extra club at lunchtime for 

children who would like to join in with more competitive  sports. 

Further details about this lunchtime club will be coming very 

soon so please keep an eye out for information on Class Dojo.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Many thanks

Mrs. NR Brennan



4th January Children welcome back.

6th February Mental Health Week

7th February Book look parents 
welcome 2:45pm

8th February Dogs trust animal safety 
talk

9th February Explorers school visit –
water safety talk

14th

February
Safer internet day

14th

February
Silver Birch leading 
worship – Parents 
welcome, 2.30pm

20th

February
Half term week -
School closed.

27th

February
Children welcome back.

2nd March Year 3 & 4 Bikeability
Level 1

3rd March World book day. Come 
dressed as your 
favourite book character

14th March Mothering Sunday lunch 
EYFS to year 1

15th March Mothering Sunday lunch 
Year 2,3 and 4

16th March Rock steady concert 
2:30pm – parents 
welcome.

17th March St. Patricks day wear 
something green £1 
donation

20th – 24th

February
Half term school closed

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Evie

Willow Edward

Oak William

Silver Birch Grace

Sycamore Stephanie

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

94.6% 97.1%

100% 100%

100%
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